Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Thursday, 12 November, 2020 10:24 AM
To: 'ABBAS, Waseem'

Cc: ‘KHAN, Faizan'; 'Nadeem Jan'

Subject: FW: Late Notification of AFP Cases

Dear Mr. Waseem,

With reference to below email, two UCPOs have been reported for showing negligence in report AFP cases
from their assigned area. Both of them have been recommended for explanation followed by warning.

In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know.

Thanks & Regards,

Shahid Ali

Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.

From: UDDIN, Syed Ghayas [mailto:uddins@who.int]

Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 4:10 PM

To: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Cc: HAYAT, Ehtesham <hayate@who.int>; LIAQAT, Fahad <liagatf@who.int>
Subject: Late Notification of AFP Cases

Dear Shahid Aoa

I Hope you will fine and healthy.

Two AFP Cases One FROM shiekhmal Khel landikotal and Another From Ali Masjid A and Jamrud both
UCPos are Responsible for AFP Surveillance and Timely notification of Cases but Unfortunately they Didn't
Fallowed the AFP surveillance system TORs and 2 Late Notified cases Let Downs The surveillance indicators
down.

Therefore Both Aziz And Irshad Are Responsible for Timley notification of AFP Cases Either By Themself Or
Ensure Timely Notification through CHWs Or Healthcare providers.

Therefore It is Requested that Explanation to Called From Both Of Them.

Best Regards

Dr Ghayas



